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30th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Non-School Uniform Day: Dress for Joy 
​
We are delighted to let you know about an upcoming non-school uniform day that we will 
be holding as part of Children's Mental Health Week. This special day will take place on 
Tuesday 4th February and is aimed at raising awareness of the importance of mental 
health, as well as supporting a wonderful cause, Bradford District and Craven Mind. 
 
On this day, we invite all children to take part in our "Dress for Joy" theme. We encourage 
them to wear anything that makes them happy—this could be a favourite football kit, a fun 
fancy dress costume, or even a much-loved jumper. The goal is to spread joy and positivity 
throughout the school while encouraging children to think about mental health and 
wellbeing. 
 
To support the vital work of Bradford District and Craven Mind in our local community, we 
kindly ask that each child brings a voluntary donation of £1 on the day. Every contribution 
will go directly towards helping this local charity provide vital mental health services in our 
community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for helping us to make this day a joyful and 
meaningful one for everyone. If you have any questions or need further information, please 
don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Nicola Wade 
Deputy Headteacher 
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